
-----Original Message----- 
From: Janelle Finck [mailto:janelle.fiskls@midconetwork.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 28, 2008 1:38 PM 
To: Halsted Karley 
Cc: Tegethoff Travis; hadcockconstruction@rushmore.com 
Subject: DEWALD SUBDIVISION 
  
Karley: 
  
Oh behalf of Mr. Scott Hadcock, we request that items 18 and 19 (08EX071 / 08EX 072) of the 
Public Works Committee Agenda for Tuesday, July 29, 2008, be continued for two weeks to the 
August 12, 2008 meeting.   
  
The purpose of the request for continuance is to allow staff to amend their 
report/recommendations to include comments from Captain Tim Behlings (memo of July 21, 
2008) and to allow for submittal of an additional request for exception to the Street Design Criteria 
Manual. 
  
Thank you for your assistance. 
  
Janelle L. Finck – President 
Fisk Land Surveying & Consulting Engineers, Inc. 
PO Box 8154 
Rapid City, SD 57709 
(p) 605-348-1538 
(f) 605-341-1112 
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